
 

Foxhall Homeowners Association 

Board of Directors Meetings 

April 29, 2018 

Members: 

Bert Lewis, President 

Robert Jackson, Vice-Chair 

Don Noyes,  Treasurer 

Chea Miller,  Member at Large 

Keith Long,  Newly elected board member 

Called to Order:  4:00 PM 

Review of previous minutes:  Not available 

Election of Board  Officers: 

Robert Jackson was elected President 

Chea Miller was elected Vice-President, Vice-Chair 

Don Noyes was retained as Treasurer 

Keith Long was elected Secretary 

Bert Lewis was elected Member at Large 

1st Order of Business:  It was decided to sent postcards to all Association members announcing new board positions.   

Action:  Keith and Bert would get the post cards out ASAP. 

2nd Order of Business:  A group of association members requested an executive session to discuss their ideas for 

resolving the use of the community trails.  It was decided that an executive session was not appropriate for this 

discussion and that the group should be encouraged to present their thoughts/suggestions at the next board meeting. 

Action:  Bert would follow up with the group and inform them of the board’s decision. 

3rd Order of Business:  The board discussed the difficulty of hearing several speakers at the last Association meeting.  

Purchasing a wireless speaker system was proposed. 

Action:  Keith will explore options and costs for a wireless speaker system 

4th Order of Business:  The reliability of the Association Website was discussed. 

Action:  Cynthia Miller is going to explore improvements to the website and Shea will report back to the board. 

The board meeting was adjourned:  6:00 PM. 

Minutes approved May 8, 2018 

Submitted by Keith Long, Secretary 


